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Research Analysis 

 

The floor amendment for HB 3571, named Odell's Law, removes the requirement that Alcoholic 

Beverage Laws Enforcement Commission (ABLE) license holders check IDs before serving 

alcohol, and allows them to retain discretion to verify IDs if they choose. The measure does not 

exempt license holders from the prohibition of serving alcohol to individuals under 21 years of 

age.  

 

Prepared By: Stefne Miller 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This bill creates statute that prohibits requirement for Alcoholic Beverage Law Enforcement 

Commission license holders to check for identification cards that verify age before serving 

alcohol. In its current form, HB3571 is not anticipated to have an impact on state budget or 

appropriations.  

 

The FA1 provides the name "Odell's Law" to the measure and does not create fiscal impact. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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